
My husband and I are purchasing our first rental and know that if the current tenants who are currently in 
the rental loose or have lost their jobs that will severely impact our ability to pay the brand new mortgage 
on that home. We are also aware of the housing shortage in our area, we want to be able to provide safe 
and stable housing, therefore we need a solution to help both parties. We as new landlords ask that we 
also receive mortgage assistant payments during this crisis until things are stable once again. This would 
cause a hardship for us as well, if only the tenants are given financial disaster relief.  
 
Thankyou for thinking of the needs of those who need housing. 
 
Sincerely Mike and Dahlia Sobieski 

 


